
Orbiston Community Hub

Introduction:Introduction:
Over the past few months, the team have been working behind the 
scenes to develop the proposals for the new Orbiston Community Hub. 

There are many factors that have influenced the re-design following Pre 
Planning Consultation events including stakeholder and community 
feedback, as well as additional survey information and cost pressures 
due to ongoing inflationary pressures.

Recent News:Recent News:
Prior to the submission of the Planning Application later this month, 
we will be holding further stakeholder and community engagement 
sessions. 

The sessions will include presentations to pupils, staff and parent 
councils of Lawmuir Primary School, Sacred Heart Primary School and 
Nursery, as well as the local residents and wider community.

All events will take place on Wednesday 22nd March, where the proposals 
for the new community hub will be presented by the designers.

If you have any questions, please contact the Hub Delivery Team on the 
email below:

HubDeliveryTeam@northlan.gov.uk
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Upcoming Events:Upcoming Events:

In person event

What: Community Consultation 
Presentation

Where: Lawmuir Primary School, 
Footfield Rd, ML4 2BY

When: Wednesday 22nd March

Time: 6.30pm

Everyone welcome 

Members of NLC and design team 
will be able to answer any questions 
you may have.


